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5 April 2024

Department of Environment, Science, and Innovation
Environmental Services & Regulation

Energy & Extractive Resources

GPO Box 2454

Brisbane QLD 4001

Via email: EnergyandExtractive@des.qld.gov.au

Subject: Notice of change to an Environmental Authority amendment application
(application reference A-EA-AMD-100565408 for EA0001399)

Pursuant to section 236(1)(a) of the Environmental Protect Act (EP Act) 2004, Arrow CSG
(Australia) Pty Ltd (Arrow) is submitting a change to the environmental authority amendment
application as submitted on 5 December 2023 (A-EA-AMD-100565408) which sought to
amend Environmental Authority EA001399 (SGP North EA).

The change reduces the scope from the initial application of 450 wells to Arrow’s first
development phase of 214 wells and associated gathering network and provides the potential
environmental impacts of that development. An updated EA amendment application
supporting report which includes the spatial data is provided with this notice.

Arrow acknowledges DESI's email of 3 April 2024 regarding the change application
information request constraint imposed by section 238(3)(a) of the EP Act. In response,
Arrow agrees to an extension of the information request duration of 20 business days in total
(i.e., the statutory 10 business days plus an additional 10 business days) from the day the
notice change is received by DESI and fee is paid.

Should you require further information or wish to discuss, please do not hesitate to contact
Tyson Croll on 07 3012 4417 or via email to tyson.croll@arrowenergy.com.au.

Yours sincerely

% at/hail O

Rachael Cronin
Vice President Safety, Sustainability, and People
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